
  

 

Spectrum News 1: Wisconsin manufacturers worry this tax 
credit could disappear in the budget process 

 

 

As work continues to craft the next state budget, manufacturers across Wisconsin 
hope a tax credit they depend on doesn’t disappear. 

 

The Manufacturing and Agriculture Credit (MAC) passed the Legislature in 2011 
as part of the budget package. However, some companies worry Gov. Tony 
Evers’ spending plan would basically repeal their portion of that tax credit, causing 
a $650 million tax increase on businesses across the state. 

 

Similar to most businesses, Mark Mortensen started small. His Oregon-based 
powder coating company, All-Color Powder Coating, now has 65 employees and 
more than 80,000 square feet of factory.  

 

“Over the years, we’ve used the [MAC] to increase wages, to hire additional 
people,” Mortensen said. “We’ve bought new equipment and invested in new 
equipment to make us more competitive.” 

 

Click here to watch more. 
 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TUQKz7r0jPEeVj2fm0ZqXL2_JASas8_cP7L8tD2-0AC9E4AGXmtL_3sIg8q84wHzm_2_Wv8gHB3yxHt54iRmEz1WZ6g-G8xjTOUCX8ntxhGDmOyaKB0PdbMiPOEMi5UFKL7VgJJnN_mo6W4mVgdxQtVYcYrx89N_tkgk3qoqR6-v1CQuuJMZ71DdCiW50q1YcInPunsOgiOZXlfz438NuxntjZEQz4k91vEmGTWR8-Yukt2D-JWf4nB1meawtC5CYKl62iFO6bJN_2Vc0bpV9aDHYxyNVCt00F8sVV3iAeIljRmRv-QF-biGY00zCMgd51DRiytD8Z1bjylVW8fZMs_DY5P9kvWuot1fQc79dko=&c=pAJaOZc1S2GqxwuXkQbYgQSyXOiqGP3HpbKIzRbVudSysEaqkjpIGA==&ch=gldnu851O9cYwbC4CpXnkPTtxTBNJhfCSvi_sdDUIe4gpsnoMHONaA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TUQKz7r0jPEeVj2fm0ZqXL2_JASas8_cP7L8tD2-0AC9E4AGXmtL_3sIg8q84wHz-_NyIpvh9mBWISaXQK2H0GOfTGPvcGkcylXnYoZaXFS5w77XQALDOSg5vc6DlKXVK-WzWho53uuzhUB9DSVg2LxwVPraqOmNNd8PsOsNfRCojMjHJ7KcnCY7cvk0-B79M-kMso7hBV3hIRP_B4A14nO4zSx2C1wjpw-WPqte2N_kWCTvhUmYZLFMtT9_axcO0kj5LYzPBDFSMcgULgTm2Q==&c=pAJaOZc1S2GqxwuXkQbYgQSyXOiqGP3HpbKIzRbVudSysEaqkjpIGA==&ch=gldnu851O9cYwbC4CpXnkPTtxTBNJhfCSvi_sdDUIe4gpsnoMHONaA==

